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Chair Marsh and members of the Committee: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to ask you to support HB4080.  Predator control is an 

important wildlife management tool.  Those of us who have livestock that are at risk 

from predators everyday need Predator Damage Control Districts.  The Predator 

Damage Control Districts will allow funding to pay for costs of preventing, reducing, 

and mitigating damages to livestock and property from predatory wildlife. 

 


